To Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors:

As a Los Alamos business/homeowner, | would like to add my voice of support to the plans and
improvements proposed by the owner of the Skyview Motel. The proposed improvements and wine
tasting operation would be a benefit to the community of Los Alamos and the County in the form of
increased sales and property tax revenues. The recent newfound interest in local winetasting and

associated services, has recently been a boon to struggling local businesses and the community of Los
Alamos as a whole.

The only way to accomplish this project is for the County to approve the proposed general plan
amendment and rezone from Highway Commercial (CH) to General Commercial (C-2). This rezone
should be approved since the CH Zone is antiquated and has a restrictive list of allowable uses. The
County acknowledges this by consistently rezoning CH properties to C-2 in recent community plans,
including Eastern Goleta Valley, Santa Ynez, and Los Alamos. This is especially warranted in this case due
to the outlying location of the Skyview Motel next to Hwy 101 where any perceived impacts due to
noise, traffic, etc. will be much reduced.

Please look favorably upon the investment to improve this corner of the County and the proposed
improvements by the owner of the Skyview Motel to help make Los Alamos a more vibrant community.
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associated services, has recently been a boon to struggling local businesses and the community of Los
Alamos as a whole.

The only way to accomplish this project is for the County to approve the proposed general plan
amendment and rezone from Highway Commercial (CH) to General Commercial (C-2). This rezone
should be approved since the CH Zone is antiquated and has a restrictive list of allowable uses. The
County acknowledges this by consistently rezoning CH properties to C-2 in recent community plans,
including Eastern Goleta Valley, Santa Ynez, and Los Alamos. This is especially warranted in this case due
to the outlying location of the Skyview Motel next to Hwy 101 where any perceived impacts due to
noise, traffic, etc. will be much reduced.

Please look favorably upon the investment to improve this corner of the County and the proposed
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PETITION TO SUPPORT SKYVIEW HOTEL GENERAL PLAN AMENDMENT INITIATION AND REZONE APPLICATION

14GPA-00000-00014

Nature of Petition An application was filed for the initiation of a General Plan Amendment on 08/01/2014 to change the General Plan Designation of the
Sky View Motel property from Highway Commercial (CH) to General Commercial (C) which would accommodate a rezone of the site
from CH to C-2 allowing for the retail sales of wine emanating from a tasting room on the site.

Statement of Petition | We the Undersigned, by fixing our signatures on this petition, voice our support for the application and request the Santa Barbara
County Planning Commission to allow for the initiation of the General Plan Amendment Application and direct Planning and
Development to process the additional subsequent applications for the accompanying rezone and development.
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